
N H B P  H E A LT H  C L I N I C  U P D A T E S :
 
Please be advised that the following has been implemented  
for the protection of patients and staff until April 6, 2020: 

• All groups and programming are canceled.
• All Dental services have been suspended.
• Behavioral Health services will continue via telehealth.
• Maternal Child appointments will continue via telephone calls.
• In collaboration with Membership Services and Housing, Community 

Health staff will be making telephone calls and completing errands for 
those most at risk. 
 
Medical Services will continue with the following adjustments:

• No walk-in appointments
• All individuals requesting medical care must call ahead
• All calls are being directed to the medical staff 

 

Medical Transports will continue with the following adjustments:
• All individuals are being screened
• Confirmation must be received that the medical appointment is still proceeding by the provider 

For more information please contact NHBP Health and Human 
Services Department at 269.729.4422.



N H B P  H E A LT H  @  F I R E K E E P E R S :
 
Please be advised that the following has been implemented  
for the protection of patients and staff until further notice: 

The clinic in FireKeepers Casino Hotel is closed. 

• All well visits and non-urgent appointments are canceled. Staff will be rescheduling 
those for a later date.

• If you are wanting to be seen or have medical questions you must call 
269.704.8304 and be evaluated by medical staff over the phone. They will then 
give you further instructions.

• If you are scheduled for an in-person appointment staff may be wearing - masks, 
gowns, gloves and eye protection.  We don’t want you to be concerned by this, it is 
just a precaution.

• Some visits may occur in the parking lot of the Pine Creek Health Facility. Staff will 
give you full instructions. You may be asked to wear a mask, which will be given to 
you by staff if you do not have one at home.

• We are wanting to complete as many visits as possible by phone.  This protects you 
and your healthcare team.

For more information please contact NHBP Health and Human 
Services Department at 269.729.4422.


